Glen Arden Elementary

Week of Mar. 4th - Mar. 8th

Good evening Glen Arden families,

We had a wonderful school wide Vocabulary Parade last Friday morning! Students and staff enjoyed learning
lots of new vocabulary words and bringing those words to life through costumes in our parade. It was a fun
time for all! Families, thank you for supporting our school wide focus on vocabulary this year! Please be sure
to visit our Glen Arden Facebook page to see the photos from Friday.

Our school Read-A-Thon is soaring and students are very excited about reading. We have 1 more week left in
this year’s Read-A-Thon. Please be sure to activate your reader’s account and continue to log minutes read.
Thanks for helping our school!

Please take a moment to read through the attached PTO Newsletter from our Glen Arden PTO with information
about upcoming dates and events at our school.. Be sure to check it out!
Glen Arden PTO Newsletter 3.3.24

Please be reminded that there will be NO SCHOOL for students this Tuesday, March 5th. Tuesday is an
Optional Teacher Workday.

Please join us for BCS Celebrate STEM Day 2024 at Nesbitt Discovery Academy (175 Bingham Rd) this
Saturday, March 9th, from 9:00 am-3:00 pm. Glen Arden will have a table at the event. There will be lots of
STEM activities for all students. We hope to see you there!

Buncombe County Schools will be hosting an Educator Career Fair next Saturday, March 9th, from 9:00 am to
12:00 pm at Central Services (175 Bingham Rd). The following departments will be represented: Curriculum,
Transportation, Special Services, and many more. If you are interested in a position with BCS or know
someone interested in a position, please make plans to attend.

Our next Holiday Meal will take place on Friday, March 15th. To be able to accommodate the number of
people for this holiday meal, we are inviting families of 3rd and 4th grade students. RSVPs were sent home
with students and are due back by Monday, March 11th. The holiday meal will take place during students’
regular lunchtimes. All other grade levels were invited to previous holiday meals in November and December.


https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.1vgusgFlXDIstRlEntBWD9lBRGHCt-2FZoDuHP5poxhWc9XV-2B6pyfCt0p-2FN29-2FD-2FaXsims1GFK1ZFgfC3Bsn7o243ptZSuJimH6X-2BWtf7KqJNUOW66PEKpf-2B3A-2FpZoiVcmLdJPfs6m6ueQ5qLGzE8GzgyJUy22-2FfrLsutTC8P0UFC0mU9cBNJH2uZci3-2Fw182aPYsVv4JgNvCs0MsjkJ2NtQ-3D-3Dxheh_Oz1phehRjz7ExLjqF4McrkZ58JT7NF4uipZa-2BiELIVz1ZP0wnvAhWE6b98I6va4RdApHIZVpFA5yX2-2BiLQlNLP4EjP08gAlRqepQSpXqmfn1MS-2Fcmx19Id-2BZJihxo4XHA58UR-2FuXtp098-2F8B887SnQpwRVpdxi-2FpBcEwFc14DFHrGFq4-2BNGno31-2BizvDZ91PAi3Kjo-2Btm-2BcM8gpeguUlX4x-2By-2Fel0LWcJ-2B7eAw228F1ivFNBS8vVAbUltKS7eif0I6YQJuNkvAD2LUb5D7Rx-2FJwHP48bdUQP8RTDtQ5zgEPDPB9lyBZtzeYlnUNmeVjG

Our next PTO Spirit Night at Abuela’s Craving will take place on Thursday, March 21st. It will not take place on
March 11th, as previously shared. We wanted to make you aware of the date correction. We hope lots of
families will join us on March 21st.

Glen Arden will be hosting 2 school tours in March for families interested in learning more about our school.

This also includes our families with rising kindergarten students. If you have a rising kindergarten student or
know someone with a rising kindergarten student, please share the dates and call the school at 654-1800 to
sign up. The tours will take place on the following dates and times.

Friday, March 8th at 10:00 am
Friday, March 22nd at 9:00 am

Please be sure to also check out the March “Lines from the Library,” newsletter. “Lines from the Library”
includes NC Children’s Book Award information, media center information, and books recently read and loved
by Ms. Smith and Penelope.

March Lines from the Library 2024

Glen Arden will host Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-2025 school year on Monday, April 15th. This is
our enroliment day for all new kindergarteners. Please be reminded that current kindergarten students will not
come to school on April 15th as all our kindergarten teachers and instructional assistants will be assisting with
registration and enroliment. If you have a rising kindergarten student or know someone with a rising
kindergarten student, please call the school at 654-1800 to schedule a registration appointment on April 15th.
Please pass the word to neighbors, family, and friends. We look forward to meeting all our new Glen Arden
kindergarteners soon!

As always, please be sure to contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800 or email
administration. We will be happy to assist you!

Have a great week ahead!

Go Rams!


https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.1vgusgFlXDIstRlEntBWD9lBRGHCt-2FZoDuHP5poxhWc9XV-2B6pyfCt0p-2FN29-2FD-2FaXsims1GFK1ZFgfC3Bsn7o243ptZSuJimH6X-2BWtf7KqJMr2MYeUt9yUdi30Tr4MF0k4NmYDjKJaNtUYc9KrPAaLb-2FUHq6Q5c0OL1iOJfWtbViVcRIxMAugHW5niMLY9sLHAfr51zvAUWL4R8OYWHvReA-3D-3DZ6NC_Oz1phehRjz7ExLjqF4McrkZ58JT7NF4uipZa-2BiELIVz1ZP0wnvAhWE6b98I6va4RdApHIZVpFA5yX2-2BiLQlNLP4EjP08gAlRqepQSpXqmfn1MS-2Fcmx19Id-2BZJihxo4XHA58UR-2FuXtp098-2F8B887SnQpwRVpdxi-2FpBcEwFc14DFHt0b8NaqdeDiBhxc3oAaca6C08PWwOA3sW090IH1ykaw-2B7H7V41Aevkd5pUoLE9RkXyssqtMZxL1Iz26wfT93p6L0Qq2zf5fQHYprNJIXuI0vr-2B-2FAad-2BaURWEn2515k6QhB-2FCmoqbbO8D7tyaowXxQ

